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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

Once a term   

Next meeting 28 May 7pm in the LARC 

Victoria St Campus 

Other dates are: 

27 August 

12 November 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.00pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

2nd Hand Uniform Shop 

Open during Assembly Friday 2pm fort-

nightly or as advised. 

Contact Louise 0407 100 433 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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      Enews  6                                                                   9 April 2020 

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL  Mrs Cheryl Walsh………… 

Dear Parents,  

First of all, I would like to thank our school community for 

your support in Term 1, especially with the sudden change 

that we have had to adapt to in a very short time frame. 

As the current situation is not changing for the beginning of the next school 

term, we are continuing with the Government and CSO advice of moving com-

pletely to Home Based Learning (HBL) for Term 2.  

The school will remain open for essential workers and those families who can 

not work from home.  

As stated earlier, the Primary side will remain closed for Term 2 until schools are 

open completely again.  

Please remember that Monday 27th April is a Pupil Free Day and as such HBL 

will start from Tuesday 28th April. 

We are fortunate that the refurbishment of the Year 4 and Year 5 

classrooms will still go ahead and work will commence on Tuesday 

14th April. So hopefully by the time all students return to school the 

classrooms will be completed, which is very exciting. 

From the beginning of next term parents will be able to access our HBL through 

the School Website under the ‘Teaching and Learning’ tab. https://

www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/home-based-learning/ I will send home 

more information towards the end of the school holidays.  

Please note that emails to staff are only checked within school hours during the school 

term.  

If you are in need of assistance see the following external contact details:  

Lifeline - 13 11 14  

Kids Helpline - 1800 551 800 (24 hours)  

Parentline - 1300 1300 52  

1800 Respect (1800 7370732)  

Police Assistance Line - 131444  

School Uniform Term 2 

Usually we return to school in Term 2 in our winter uniform, but as the uniform 

shop is not open and because of the current situation, students coming to 

school can continue to wear their summer uniform or their winter uniform. 

They can also wear their sports uniform one or two days per week.  

https://www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/home-based-learning/
https://www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au/learning-teaching/home-based-learning/


 Ordination of Deacon Paul 

It is very exciting that Deacon Paul will be ordained as a Priest on 

Thursday 16th April. Hopefully many families will be able to watch 

this live  

(See details from the Parish later in the newsletter). 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 

Although we have not been able to have our scheduled  

Information Sessions for Parents, enrolment packages can be col-

lected from the school office between 9 – 3pm during the school 

week. Enrolment forms can also be found on the school website.  

Hopefully next term we will be able to hold our school tours and 

our Information sessions for parents. 

I would like to wish all of our families a very happy and Holy Easter and a safe and relaxing holiday.  

As the term ends, I would also like to acknowledge and thank the wonderful staff at St 

Patrick’s. Everyone has embraced the massive changes that have had to happen with 

Home Based Learning in a very short time and they are doing a wonderful job.  

I would also like to thanks Father Greg, Deacon Paul and Colleen Kirk for all they have been doing to keep 

our community of St Patrick’s connected. 

Take care and God Bless  

Cheryl 



 

  

WE HAVE SOME GREAT NEWS BRINGING HOPE TO US  
AT THIS DIFFICULT TIME FOR THE CHURCH AND THE WORLD 

  
THE SALVATORIANS ARE HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE THAT  

DEACON PAUL TRAN WILL BE ORDAINED  
TO THE PRIESTHOOD BY THE MOST  

REVEREND BISHOP ANTHONY RANDAZZO 
IN OUR PARISH 

ON THURSDAY APRIL 16, 2020 @ 4PM 
  

PLEASE KEEP DEACON PAUL IN YOUR PRAYERS 
  

DUE TO THE CURRENT COVID-19 SITUATION WE ARE UNABLE TO HAVE A BIG PUBLIC  
CELEBRATION HOWEVER WE WILL BE LIVE STREAMING THIS SPECIAL SERVICE  

AND LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR PRESENCE ELECTRONICALLY! 
 

 Here is the link to the Ordination on Thursday April 16 @ 4pm  

https://youtube.com/channel/UC44NSRmeB1mg_EKIJUFJpvg/live 

 
Please find attached later in the newsletter our liturgy sheets covering Holy Thursday, Good Friday and 
Easter Sunday which may be helpful to you if you are not in a position to receive our live streaming of  
services during the Triduum. 
  
Holy Thursday: On this day of both sorrow and celebratory gratitude for the great gifts of the priesthood 
and the Holy Eucharist, we especially remember our own clergy and Fr Greg invites you to especially pray 
for him in his priesthood:   
 
  

Jesus, our great High Priest, hear my humble prayers on behalf of your priests. 
Give them a deep faith,  

a bright and firm hope and a burning love which will ever increase in the course of their priestly life. 
In their loneliness, comfort them.  
In their sorrows, strengthen them.   

In their frustrations, point out to them that it is through suffering that the soul is purified,  
and show them that they are needed by the Church;  

they are needed by souls;  
they are needed for the work of redemption. 

Amen.   
  
 
And the prayer below is for you all:   
  
 

When you feel like you don’t fit in,  
may you walk in faith because you have a place at the Table of Grace. 

 
When you feel like you’re just not enough,  

may you remember that His Enough is more than enough for you. 
 

When you trip up and fall short,  
remember that He stoops down to make you great. 

 
And when you don’t feel victorious,  

remember that you’re already seated with Christ 
 

Because He won the victory for you.   
  
  

FROM OUR PARISH... 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC44NSRmeB1mg_EKIJUFJpvg/live


 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to let you know about an education 
resource that is available to your child at home as part 
of our school subscription – Story Box library. 

Your child can watch their favourite stories, read aloud 
by storytellers and authors, for the Premier’s Reading 
Challenge and for Literacy in Term 2 at school and at 
home.  

Children can also follow the story by utilising the Closed 
Caption option where the words  appear on the screen. 

 To access Story Box Library at home: 

Visit www.storyboxlibrary.com.au 

• Choose Log In from top right hand corner of the 
screen 

• Use the username: stpatricksgosford 

• Use the password: story 

• Enjoy the library of stories on any device with internet connection 

To turn on closed caption for words to appear on the screen click on the Small blue cc button 
at the bottom of the screen 

PLEASE DO NOT share the User name or password with parents from other schools as 
we had to purchase licences for each of our students. 

Also attached are the books in Storyboxlibrary that are on the Premier's Reading Challenge, 
with their PRC number and Year of Challenge.  

Happy Reading 

Carmen Hartz, Teacher Librarian 

From the Library and LARC (Learning and Resource Centre) 

http://www.storyboxlibrary.com.au


 



 



 



 


